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TO: ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS                         

23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

MAY NEWSLETTER 2025 
 

Following another exciting and busy term, here is the news! 

 

Religious Education Inspection 

We await our official report which should be published early next term. I would like to thank everyone for 

being part of a positive two days. The children were a credit to you. We look forward to sharing the report in 

due course. 

 

May Procession  

The term finished with the May Procession celebration from Year 4. Congratulations to Sofia, who was May 

Queen and well done to all the children who read so clearly. Thanks to Mr Ballard, Mr Gosling and the staff for 

their preparation. Thank you to all the parents who brought in flowers for the bouquets and to Mrs Hughes for 

the floral arrangements and decorations. Please see the school Dojo account for photographs. 

 

Visits to Lincoln Mosque 

This week, we have been focusing on the Islamic faith. We were able to visit the Mosque in Lincoln as part of 

our other faiths week. In school Abdullah and Nabihah for led our assembly on Monday. They shared valuable 

insights into the Five Pillars of Islam and presented the meaning behind each pillar in a truly inspiring and 

thoughtful way. 

 
SAT’s 

Well done to all of Year 6 who recently undertook their SAT’s tests in Mathematics and English. They have 

worked extremely hard and we look forward to celebrating their achievements.  Thanks to the dedication and 

thorough preparation by Miss Blood, Miss Noor, Mrs Cook, Mr Andrew, all the staff, and of course, parents 

who have worked with the children over the years. 
 

 

Football, Netball and Golf 

The football team have a number of matches booked for next term. We look forward to building on our recent 

games against Sir Francis Hill were we drew and narrowly lost 2.0 in a couple of close games. Similarly, the 

netball team will be busy competing in their local league. They have won a few games and they have improved 

game on game. It is great to be able to play against other schools and for the children to represent the school.  

 

Holy Communion 

The children continue to prepare for their First Holy Communion. Mrs Cook and Mrs Kendall-Piperissa have 

worked hard with the children in school and in the Parish. Many of the children in Year 3 will receive their first 

Holy Communion on Saturday 14th at SSPP Church or the 21st June at St Hugh’s Church. 

 

Reception Class Places for 2025 
Uptake for places for Reception has once again been extremely high. We are over-subscribed in all year groups 

and have filled our allocated Reception class places for September. We look forward to meeting the new intake 

next term. 
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Outdoor Forest area 

The outdoor Forest area is taking shape. We have now placed 10 benches in the area so that every class can sit 

in the area. The Eco team have designed the rest of the area. 

 

Finally I would like to wish everyone a happy and enjoyable holiday.  

 

We look forward to seeing all children back on MONDAY 2nd JUNE 2025. Please note that we will be 

having school class photographs see DoJo messages. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

G Hughes 
Mr Gregory Hughes – Headteacher 

 

 

 


